
 

 

* * SPECIAL NOTICE * * 

April 15th City Council Public Hearing 
 

Resolution to authorize the 2020 St. Paul Streets Project  
 

(3 project areas: Griggs/Scheffer, Como Ave: Eustis to City Limits, Tedesco Street) 
 
 
The City of Saint Paul is not able to hold in-person meetings of the City 
Council because of the COVID-19 health pandemic.  Public attendance at 
these meetings is not feasible.  
 
Instead, the Council will hold meetings by telephone or other electronic means 
as provided by state law (Minn. Stat. 13D.021).  
 
All Council meetings, including public hearings, will be held at 3:30 pm. There 
will be no 5:30 pm meetings.   
 
If you wish to monitor the April 15th Council meeting remotely, you may do so 
by internet at https://stpaul.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx or through the local 
cable Channel 18. 
 
If you wish to voice comments or concerns to the Council about the 2020 St. 
Paul Streets Project before the Council makes a decision, you may submit 
your comments at any time prior to 9:00 p.m. on April 15, 2020 in the following 
ways:  
 

 Written comments or materials – 
Email: assessments@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
 

 Comments by voice mail – Call: 651-266-6804 
 

Note: The Council will NOT be approving assessments for the project at the 
April 15th public hearing.  Assessments will be considered at a future date, 
after construction is complete. 
 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation! 


